APPROVED ON 6/13/23

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Tuesday, June 6, 2023 5:00 PM

The meeting convened at 5:12 PM. Present were Mary Greendale, chair, Jeffrey Marshall
and Stephen Wang. Staff: Kevin Rudden.

1. The board held its annual reorganization following the recent Annual Town Election.
Mary Greendale made a motion, seconded by Stephen Wang, to elect Jeffrey Marshall
as board chair. The motion carried 3-0-0. Jeffrey Marshall made a motion, seconded by
Stephen Wang, to elect Mary Greendale as board clerk. The motion carried 3-0-0.

2. Stephen Wang made a motion, seconded by Mary Greendale, to approve the minutes
for the May 30, 2023 meeting. The motion carried 3-0-0.

3. Kevin Rudden told board members he would be attending three public meetings
scheduled by the town for June 14, July 11 and August 14 to discuss the possibility of
bringing sewers to the downtown area. He will answer any questions that arise
regarding whether having a sewer connection would increase property values.

Stephen Wang made a motion at 5:28 PM, seconded by Mary Greendale, to adjourn the
meeting. The motion carried 3-0-0.



